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Ministry of Justice
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Dear Ministry of Justice

Please find enclosed a copy of an email from Daniel Wilson dated 29 August
2018. Mr Wilson is requesting information on the on the ROC*ROI algorithm
and the latest seriousness offence scores under the Official Information Act
1982 (OIA).

Corrections considers questions two and three of the request to be more closely
connected to your agency. Consequently, | am transferring this request to you

for your consideration and direct response in accordance with section 14 of the
OlA.

The specific requests are below:

2. Given that the scores of the seriousness of offences have been updated
since 2013, have the numeric weightings in the ROC*RQI algorithm (i.e.,
all the numeric values in the PDF document linked to in Q1) been
updated in any way too? If the numeric weightings in the ROC*ROI
formula have been revised, please could you provide the revised version
of the ROC*ROI algorithm with the current weightings.

3. An updated table of the scores of the seriousness of offences was
released in May 2017 (https.//www.parliament.nz/en/pb/order-paper-
questions/written-questions/document/QWA 02191 2017/2191-2017-
darroch-ball-to-the-minister-of-justice). Given that these scores are inputs

into the ROC*ROI algorithm, please advise whether these scores are still
accurate.
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I have written to Mr Wilson, to advise that the request has been transferred to
your office. The Department would appreciate a copy of your final response.

Yours sincerely

/l/ / / /(7 )
ARVANVASY,

Michelle Morehu
Manager Ministerial Services
Corporate Services




